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Welcome back to the first week of our Summer Term. It has been a short week with children 

beginning on Wednesday, following the training day. I have enjoyed visiting each class to hear all 

about their new topics for this term. On my visit, Fantastic Fox Cubs were beginning to learn about 

Islam through a story called 'Rameena's Ramadan' and how this special time influences the lives of 

Muslims. Busy Badgers were being introduced to their new Science topic on 'Forces and Magnets' 

and Lily was able to explain how gravity works when a ball is thrown. Wise wolves were about to 

start  learning on  'The Greeks'.  

It was wonderful to see Year 6 in their 'Leavers Hoodies'. 

It was nice to see Mrs. Ellis making the most of our wonderful outdoor space, working in the  'Peace 

Garden' in the sunshine, with a small group of children for Nurture.  

We would like to warmly welcome Edward who started in Year 6 this week, to Naseby C of E. We are 

delighted how quickly and happily he has settled in.  

We are looking forward to our first full next week, when clubs will be starting. 

Class information will be added to next week's newsletter.  

Have a super weekend everyone.  

Mrs. Cook. 



 

1 - We would like to wish Happy Birthday to... 

Joey, Immy, Freddie, Ben and Harry 

Our Christian Distinctiveness 

 

Collective Worship; This week we have been continuing the story of Easter, when Jesus returned and 

appeared to his disciples in a locked room.  

Christian Ethos Team; This week, the Collective Worship that Christian Ethos Team led was about  

the story of Jesus on the beach, which included organising  volunteers to act out the story.  We 

welcomed Peter French from Peterborough Diocese who observed  the Christian Ethos Team led 

collective worship on Thursday. He congratulated the team afterwards and said it had given him 

some wonderful ideas that he could use in the future. Well done to everyone who planned and took 

part in the collective worship.  



Christian Ethos Team are setting up a new prayer space for this term in the hall, near the window. 

There will be a white prayer tree on the table, for anyone to hang their prayers on.  

Courageous Advocacy;  We are currently discussing ideas of what we can do to help those who have 

been affected by the war in Ukraine.  

We continue to pray for those affected by the current crisis in Ukraine at this time. 

 

Key Dates for Summer Term  

 

 



 

NSA Update 

 

Next meeting;  Wednesday 4th May via Zoom at 7.30pm. Link to be sent out in the next newsletter.  


